
Annual Report – Reclaimed Water Discharge 

 

Statement of Report – Authorization # 107685 

District of Barriere - Solar Aquatics Wastewater Reclamation Center (SAWRC) 

 

March 30, 2021 

 

To: Ministry of Environment and Climate Change 

Attention: EPO, Travis Kurinka 

 

Please be advised that the District of Barriere’s SAWRC wastewater facility did not discharge any reclaimed water during the 

period of January 1, 2020 to December 31, 2020. 

 

The District of Barriere did noy use reclaimed water for irrigation and therefore only discharged effluent to the RIB disposal 

field, during the above noted timeframe. 

 

No user information or communication materials were required as the District did not discharge reclaimed water for irrigation 

purposes, during the above noted time frame. 

 

No results are available for any receiving environment monitoring, as the District did not discharge reclaimed water for 

irrigation, during the above noted timeframe. In turn there will be no projected monitoring dates for the 2021 year. 

 

No non-compliance or corrective actions were taken with respect to the discharge of reclaimed water for irrigation, as the 

District did not discharge reclaimed water for irrigation, during the above noted timeframe. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Ian Crosson 

Utilities Manager, District of Barriere 

 

 

 


